
 
 

Ownership to the land. 
The land in the Northern part of Kvaløya belongs to a number of private properties. These 
landowners have agreed to form a Landowners' Association (Kvaløya Nordre Grunneierlag – KNG).  
The association has built several cabins and is responsible for maintenance and supply of wood to 
these cabins.  All the cabins are open for public use, and the Landowners' Association wish you 
welcome to use the cabin and hope that you will find the nature of the island appealing.  
 

House rules for use of the cabin 
Again, welcome to our cabin, we hope you will have a nice and pleasant stay. We hope that you 
appreciate that all our cabins are free for you to use. 
In order for the cabin to be kept open for use by the public, the Landowners' Association has 
developed some "house rules" which should be observed by all visitors.  
 

• Please take proper care of the cabin and the nature outside. Keep the cabin tidy and leave no 
waste - and leave the cabin in same or even better shape than when you arrived. 

• The cabin is designed to be used for day visits. If you want to stay overnight, this should be no 
more than one night. Remember, your stay should not be a hindrance for other visitors.  

• The cabin is open for everybody, and nobody can be denied access even if the cabin is busy 
when you arrive. 

• The source of heating is burning of wood in the stove. You should either bring your own 
wood, or if you choose to use the wood supplied by the cabin owner, this must be 
compensated. You may use the Norwegian system for money transfer by phone – VIPPS - and 
use the phone no 509028. 

• Do not enter the cabin with filthy shoes or with shoes having spikes.  

• Do not throw garbage or aluminium folie into the stove. 
 

We wish you good luck during your exploration of the Norwegian nature, and we hope that you have 
enjoyed visiting our cabin. If you want to give a contribution so we can make this offer better for all 
visitors, you may do so by using the same paying system as described above.  
 
You may contact the Landowners' Association by e-mail:  Kvaloyanordre@gmail.com  
 
Kind regards,  
 
The Board of Landowners' Association (Kvaløya Nordre Grunneierlag)  
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